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From: Grace < -
Sent: September 21, 2018 4:48 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Cc: Justice Minister

Subject: Animal Protection Act bill #27

I'm writing in support of bill #27. The SPCA needs this to pass to be able to protect our animals the
way they should be. | believe firmly thay the only people that would oppose this bill are worried
about themselves and their ability to make money ,they are not worried about the animals that they
claim to love.

Please think of the animals.
~ Grace Smith





